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During the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the team at Prestolite Electric / Leece-Neville 
Heavy Duty Systems is vigilant in monitoring the situation while taking steps to help protect the 
health and well-being of our employees, customers and business partners. 

We have a few items to share with you during these unprecedented times:

•	 We have available inventory to support your customers and their fleets – in the coming days 
and weeks, we are certain that the trucking industry will be relied on more than ever to 
transport needed goods

•	 We have a production facility operating at full capacity to help uninterrupted  
product availability 

•	 We have temporarily suspended outside visitors into any of our facilities in Arcade, New 
York; Novi, Michigan; and Florence, Kentucky

•	 We are encouraging customers to call our team of customer service personnel or their 
assigned salespeople to assist you over the phone, or through virtual meeting services or 
via email rather than meeting in person. We have asked our employees to suspend any 
travel during this time

In the meantime, thank you for your understanding and patience as we continue to work 
closely with our teams and public health officials throughout the country and globally to ensure 
that we’re doing our part to help contain the COVID-19 outbreak while continuing to provide 
the best quality products, customer service and product availability possible to you, our valued 
customers.

As this situation continues to evolve, we’ll provide updates as necessary. Thank you, as always, 
for your long-time support of Prestolite Electric and the Leece-Neville brand. 

Best Regards,

 
Nick Laenen
Vice President USMCA, SA and AU Sales 
Prestolite Electric Incorporated

Keeping the Prestolite Electric community healthy + safe – 
while supporting our vital trucking industry


